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DETAILS
OPENING HOURS: 

BEFORE SCHOOL 
6.30AM-8.30AM

AFTER SCHOOL
2.45PM-6.00PM

VACATION CARE
6.30AM-6.00PM

CONTACT US: 

EMAIL: princeofpeace.oshc@qlecs.org.au
PHONE: 3872 7540

MOBILE: 0419 682 097

WELCOME TO 2021! 
ANOTHER YEAR AT POPOSHC
Welcome back to Prince of Peace
OSHC in 2021. 

We wish all the new Grade 7's a
smooth transition into high school,
and plenty of opportunities for
learning, growth, and fun! 
We want to welcome all the new
families to Prince of Peace OSHC,
including all the new Preps! Time
certainly does fly by, and we hope
they enjoy their new classrooms! 

Here at PoPOSHC we are committed
to suppporting the growth of each
child while assisting them in their
transitions between home and the
classroom. Please let us know the
best ways we can support you and
your child. 

As we reflect on the year that
was 2020, we move our sights

towards what 2021 will bring. We
wish every blessing on you and

your families, and we look
forward to journeying with you
all throughout this new year. 



GOODBYE

This year we are
saying goodbye to a

Mr Giaan, Miss
Hannah, and Miss

Ally.  

We wish them the
best in their journeys
in 2021 and beyond! 

VACATION CARE 
Summer Vacation Care kept us all occupied over the
Christmas holidays! There was a petting zoo, visit from
the museum, RAW art clay creations, and a rock wall!
And amongst all this, plenty of activities and fun for
everyone! We hope everyone had fun creating new
memories, and building on our friendships here at
POPOSHC. 
We are starting to put together some ideas for the
Easter break (yes already!) and would love to hear some
things that you and your families enjoy doing
throughout the holidays! 

REENROLMENT FORMS AND BOOKINGS
A reminder that we require updated forms for the new
school year, along with confirmations to all Term
bookings. 
Vacancies are filling up fast, so get yours in as soon as
possible! 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact our office. 

THOUGHT OF
THE DAY

What l ies behind us
And what l ies before

us
Are small  matters
compared to what

l ies within us 

-Emerson

RECYCLEABLE CRAFT
Have you got bottles, boxes, lids, or jars piling up? Here
we like to re-use what we can in our craft and
decorations! FReel free to drop off any recylable
materials for the kids to use with their imaginations! 

YOUR THOUGHTS AND IDEAS
We would love to hear your thoughts about the runnings
of Prince of Peace OSHC, and any ideas you have in
regards to our programs and displays! 
There are evaluation and feedback forms available, or
you can simply send us through an e-mail! 
As we move into 2021, we would love to work together
with you all to provide the best care to your and your
families! 


